
POSTDOCTORAL OPENING 
The Ohio State University 
 
 
Applications are invited for a postdoctoral position in the Speech Psychoacoustics 
Laboratory at The Ohio State University.  The NIH funded position will involve research 
on speech perception, specifically the use of spectro-temporal speech cues by normal-
hearing and hearing-impaired listeners.  Opportunity for work involving CI users also 
exists.   
 
More information about the laboratory is available here:  
http://sphs.osu.edu/Faculty/Healy/index.htm 
 
The ideal candidate will hold the Ph.D. in Speech & Hearing Science, Psychology, or a 
related field, have scholarly publications in a closely related area, and have expertise 
implementing experiments in MATLAB.   
 
Please submit to the address below a letter describing research experience and interests, 
CV, contact information for three references, and relevant reprints.  Electronic 
submissions and informal inquiries are welcome.   
 
To build a diverse workforce Ohio State encourages applications from individuals with 
disabilities, minorities, veterans, and women.  EEO/AA employer 
 
Eric W. Healy, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor 
Dept. of Speech and Hearing Science 
The Ohio State University 
Pressey Hall Rm 110, 1070 Carmack Rd. 
Columbus, OH  43210 
(614) 292-8973 voice 
(614) 292-7504 fax 
healy.66@osu.edu (forwards to: eric.healy.66@gmail.com) 
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